Your

Important Covid-19 Update and
Ordering Uniform For Back To School

We Are Open

After a short break we have re-opened but managing with a skeleton staff and social
distancing measures in place.

We are currently open Monday — Thursday 9am — 4.30pm.

It is difficult to plan so this is how we are currently operating in what we believe are the
best interests of our employees, customers and the business.

The Service We Are Providing
1. We are despatching orders.
2. We are doing our best to:

« Answer telephone calls from schools using our 01773 837379 number during the
times above

e Answer emails from schools promptly
Please use sales@yourschooluniform.com

3. Due to the limited number of staff we have working, who are all doing a number of
different jobs, we are unable to answer telephone calls from parents on our 01773
837377 number at present. However we are answering emails from parents promptly
(salesoffice@yourschooluniform.com).



Important - Ordering Back To School Uniform

Due to the disruption in the supply chain for the entire school uniform industry and the
social distancing measures that will be in place in our warehouse, we strongly urge
schools and parents requiring uniform for September to order as soon as possible. Our
own stock will be arriving in mid-June so we will be processing orders placed now as
soon as this arrives.

Please ask parents to order before 15th July
This will give us more opportunity to sort out supply chain issues resulting from global
lockdown of factories. Our aim is to supply uniform to those parents ordering by 15th
July by the end of August.
For orders placed after 15th July we will do our best to supply uniform in time for back to
school in September. We’ll keep schools updated where we can regarding delays.

Ongoing Covid-19 Updates

Please check our website for |atest updates regarding_the Covid 19 situation as we are

reviewing matters on a weekly basis.
Thank you for your understanding.
Take care, stay safe and let’s all look after each other the best way we can.
Kind regards
Carolyn Budding
Director
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